

ST. MICHAEL

Early Elementary School
510 W. Front Street
Monroe, MI 48161

ST. JOHN *Elementary School*521 S. Monroe Street
Monroe, MI 48161

ST. MARY *Middle School* 151 N. Monroe Street Monroe, MI 48162

April 2, 2020

Dear MCES Families,

Given the announcement today from Governor Whitmer, closing all schools for the remainder of the school year, we want you to rest assured MCES teachers and staff will continue to provide high quality activities and instruction in a distance learning format.

Our teachers are familiarizing themselves with new technologies to bring instruction to the students and finding new ways to join their classes together. Please watch your email and the teacher websites for these exciting opportunities. They are designing a curriculum that will not only engage students now, but set them up for a great start to the 2020-2021 school year.

We know this is not ideal, and this is a time of great stress for everyone, but we will come through it stronger. Teachers will have a new knowledge of technology and instructional strategies; students will be able to adapt to changes in an even better way; families will grow closer; and we will have an appreciation for the many gifts God has bestowed upon us.

The teachers are ready and willing to support you; please reach out if you need extra support, more ideas, or more time.

Please read the following message from Kevin Kijewski, Superintendent of Catholic Schools for the Archdiocese of Detroit: https://aod.app.box.com/s/oulyrww4sw3ad8omj0brtn79ryjfxsi6

We will continue to keep you updated and keep you in our prayers. Please stay safe & healthy.

Thank you for your partnership,

Mr. Kyle Kubik, MA E.L.
Executive Principal
Monroe Catholic Elementary Schools
St. Michael & St. John Campuses

Make. Care. Embrace. Seek.

Our Mission: Monroe Catholic Elementary Schools is a Christ-centered, Catholic learning community committed to the academic excellence and spiritual development of every student.